RENO Ry PHILHARMONIC

Conductor Laureate
Ron Daniels

Executive Director
Tim P. Young

Officers

President John Worthington
President-elect Charlotte McConnell
Secretary Sandy Raffaelli
Treasurer Keith Burrowes

Past President Fred Hamilton

Trustees

Peter Adlish
linda Bissett
Bob Boisson
Gary L. Carano
Kathie Dees
Wanda Dingwall
Catherine Farahi
Heidi Foster
Stephen Frank
Elaine Frankovich
Tyrone C. Gibson
Barbara Hall
Heather Hardy
Sylvia Harrison
Edgar Kleiner
James Kidder
Susan Krump
Sara Lafrance
Moira Liberman
Mindy Lokshin
Gene Moranville
James E. Nichols
Ellen Oppenheim
Floyd R. Rowley
Jon Wade
Sharon Zadra

Independent Counsel
Michael Rosenauer

Trustees Emeriti
Jack Fegely
John Flanigan
Frances Warden

Our mission is to provide world-
class, innovative musical
performances and exceptional
educational and outreach programs
that attract the widest possible
audience.

May 28, 2008

Brian Ferriman

Savannah Music (USA) INC.
214-205 Powell Place
Brentwood, TN 37027

Dear Brian:

I am writing in appreciation of the work of BRENN HILL with the
Reng Philharmeonic last month,

As you know, Brenn performed with the orchestra as a part of our
fundraising Gala "Rhythm & Rawhide”.

From the moment Brenn appeared on stage he won over the
audience with his musicianship and self-deprecating humor. He
had a relaxed and confident stage presence and the orchestra
charts (by Sam Cardon) were an excellent accompaniment for
Brenn's solo vocal and guitar.

Overall there was a freshness and enthusiasm about his
performance that completely charmed the audience and orchestra.

I am delighted to recommend Brenn to any orchestra, he is an
outstanding performer.

Sincerely, |
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Tim Young
Execut\ive. Director
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